We are looking for at least 4 more people who
would be interested in leading or teaching in
Children’s Church, ages 3 to grade 4. There is a
sign-up sheet on the ledge if you are interested. If

you would like more information, pleaser WQ
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FBC Family Camp is happening on August 8-10. Join us just
south of Ponoka for a weekend of community fellowship and
relaxation. Directions are detailed on the sign-up form.

Sign-up forms are already available on the ledge.

Please contact Kayleen Sandin for more information.

Please call the Elders or Deacons if you need a ride.
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Starting July 28 you will see a new goto the
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Wifi Available Network ID: FBC-Guest Password: pfbc2017!

Today 10:30 am  Worship Service
Monday 5:00 pm Neighbours Table
Wednesday 7:00 pm JRTW Small Group
Thursday 7:00 pm Worship Practice
Saturday 8:00 am Men’s Prayer Breakfast
Next Sunday 10:30 am  Worship Service

2:30 pm Rimoka Service
6:00 pm Prayer

Parents Please Note:
Activity boxes are available for older children to use during the service.

Church Office 403-783-5533 fbc_office@fbcponoka.org www.fbcponoka.org
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Please bring your extra vegetables from your garden.
and take what you need from the table.

Carly - Office Assistant

Fbc_office@fbcponoka.org first %ﬁ/ftﬁ//ChUI’Ch

Stephen Marois - Elder
mqroissam@gmcil.com | 403-505-9844




